
STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 
 

July 27, 2016               

 

Advice Letter: 1004-G 

    
Southwest Gas Corporation 

Attention: Justin Lee Brown 

P.O. Box 98510   

Las Vegas, NV 89193-8510 

 

 

SUBJECT:  Updating Procurement Charges Applicable to Schedule No. GCP for Core and 

Transportation Franchise Fee and Transportation Distribution Shrinkage 

Surcharges Applicable to Core and NonCore Customers 
 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

 

Advice Letter 1004-G is effective as of March 1, 2016. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Edward Randolph  

Director, Energy Division 

 










































